
Colorado River Ostomy Chapter					                      
August  2021 

WE ARE HAVING A MEETING ON AUGUST 16TH AT OUR NEW 
MEETING PLACE AT 2728 SILVER CREEK DR, BULLHEAD CITY, 
ARIZONA.


NOTE:

 THIS MEETING IS ON THE 3RD MONDAY OF THE MONTH 
INSTEAD OF THE SECOND.  Only this meeting. 

THE MEETING IS AT OUR REGULAR TIME—1PM on the 16th. 

I am trying to assist Desiree Morgan & Stepanine Short in getting our  Group back to 
meeting on the 2nd Monday EVERY month .  Please come to meeting.  


The newly (remodeled) building is right accross the street from the main entrance to the 
Hospital.   


 I have received information books on Ostomy help & care from the Ostomy 
Association in Maine.  They also offer monthly Zoom meeting for any members of our 
groups.  There is access to many Ostomy groups every month.  if you wish to follow 
them let me know.  I can send you infromation on their Zoom Address & meeting times 
& computer address.  


I would appreciate if you could let me know your phone number, address & email 
address so we can keep you up to date on speakers & programs for when we get back 
together.


Stephanie Short has been keeping our web site open.  The computer address is 

“Colorado River Ostomy Chapter”.  Lots of good information on both organization &

Ostomy information.  


Hope to see you there—

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Bob Brown

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	            Bhcapple@yahoo.com

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Home. 928-763-3642

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	            Cell      928-577-7922
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